
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this week 
Monday  10/08            8:00am  HGPC  Linda Beaudette by Rick & Kelly Bujold   
Tuesday  10/09  8:00am  HGPC  John Nolan by Jan Plumadore 
Wednesday  10/10  8:00am  HGPC  Jean Smith by Kevin & Lorie Keeler 
Thursday  10/11  8:00am  HGPC  Marjorie Lavigne by family 
Friday   10/12       No Mass 
Saturday  10/13  4:00pm  SA  Matthew Girouard by family 
Sunday  10/14  8:30am  HN  Eric Russell by family 
Sunday  10/14  11:00am  SA  Roger LaPointe (50th Anniversary) by Dean & Kathleen 
          Lefebvre 
 

St. Alphonsus Sanctuary Candle for A Special Intention by a Parishioner  

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - Holy Name 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call parish office Wedding Preparation: Call parish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call parish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org Long Lake: www.sthenryll.com/ 
Fr. Decker: pastor@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Jill Bujold:Jillb@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Deacon Savage: Gsavage7@roadrunner.com 

Deacon Ellis: DeaconEllis@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Trustees: Donna Hachey & Robert Guiney 

  From the Pastor…  
 Since Summer, people have been asking, “When will Holy Name close”? The answer is 
we really don’t know. The Parish Council and the parish clergy have raised the question, 
“Why not close Holy Name for the Winter season”? Really close...and move the 8:30am 
Mass to St. Alphonsus. This would save us big money from the heat bill. Remember last 
Winter, even keeping the heat at 55 degrees all week and 62 degrees on Sunday the fuel 
cost was $8,630.00. We will have to drain the pipes and lower the thermostats for the Win-
ter. Different parishioners have suggested this plan. We will put this in place beginning No-
vember 4, 2018 and plan to return to normal schedule for Easter Sunday. I realize these 
changes are not easy for some people. We have to move forward in faith. God calls us to be 
good stewards with parish finances.  
 

We always need to see how we are doing as good stewards.  

             Fr. Doug  



Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Adirondack Inn  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 
Open year round 

D.O.V.S 
The Diocese of Ogdensburg Vocations Society is having 
our annual membership campaign. The annual campaign 
provides a major source of revenue for our organization 
and its success is vital to our Diocese. We, as a group, are 
dedicated to promoting and fostering vocations to the 
priesthood and religious life. Funds that we raise through 
our membership campaign helps us to raise awareness for 
vocations in our Diocese. If not a member, then why not be 
a patron. Annual dues are $50.00 per year or $75.00 per 
married couple. Any questions please call Connie Randall 
at 315-265-2762 or Anne Miller at 315-353-2950 or email 
Connie at connierandall47@yahoo.com 
 
Dress A Girl Workshop:  
Around the world, girls who have decent clothing are less 
likely to be trafficked because they look like they are part of 
a caring community. Join us on Saturday 10/13, 10 am - 4 
pm in the Community Room of the Tupper Lake Library 
(downstairs rear entry), as we start making simple dresses 
for little girls. No special skills needed! Bring a drink and 
sandwich - soup will be provided. For more information or 
to see what other supplies might be needed contact Peg 
Mauer - pmauer2004@yahoo.com or 518-359-8616. You 
can also visit the library website: http://
tupperlakepublib.wordpress.com/  
 

HOLIDAY BIZARRE & BAKE SALE 
St. Hubert's - Star Lake 

Saturday, November 3rd, 2018 - 9am - 3am 
Lunch 11am - 1pm. Features: Handcrafted items, Gift 

Baskets, Silent Auctions, Bake Sale & Raffles 

MEXICO CITY & OUR LADY OF GUADALUPE 
Join Fr. Bob & Fr. Doug Decker on a pilgrimage 
to Mexico- Our Lady of Guadalupe from Decem-
ber 8-14,  2018.  A special highlight of our trip 
will be visiting the Shrine of Our Lady of Guada-
lupe to celebrate Mass on the Feast of Our Lady 
of Guadalupe, we will also visit  the church of 
Santiago Tlateloclco where St. Juan Diego was 
baptized, among others. We will celebrate Mass 
daily. The cost is $1,979.00 per person/double 
occupancy.  Please contact Lisa Reed at 518-
332-8414 or Lreed49269@gmail.com for more 
information. WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR 
TRAVELERS FOR THIS TRIP, CONTACT US 
ASAP IF YOU ARE INTERESTED! 
 

St. Mary’s of Brushton Turkey Dinner  
Father Ray Moreau would like to invite all of you 
to his annual Harvest Dinner for St. Mary’s 
Church of Brushton.  This year it will be held at 
the North Bangor Fire Department (2265 State 
Route 11, North Bangor, NY) THIS Sunday, Oc-
tober 7th from 12 noon to 4:00 p.m.  Dinner in-
cludes Roast Turkey, mashed potatoes, gravy, 
stuffing, squash, cabbage salad, cranberry 
sauce, pickles, rolls, and dessert.  Adults: 
$10.00; Seniors: $9.00; 6-12: $6.00; 5 and un-
der free. Plan to take a Sunday ride to North 
Bangor to visit with Fr. Ray and enjoy a good 
meal! 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMUBUS 
The Msgr. Edmund Dumas Council 2177 of the 
Knights of Columbus, here in Tupper Lake will 
conduct a membership drive after each Mass on 
Saturday, October 13th and Sunday, October 
14th. Please consider joining our council. If you 
are interested call Steve Crate at 518-359-2499 
or email at scrater@roadrunner.com 
 

OFFICES CLOSED 
Lisa will be on vacation October 11-19 & Fr. 
Doug will be away on Retreat October 15-19.  
The Parish office will be closed those dates. 

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: $3,632.00 

Plate: $1,039.00 
Fuel: $25.00 

Total: $4,696.00 
Last Year: $5,390.00 

Parish happenings… 
MEN OF THE CHURCH 
Monday,  Nov. 5,  7:00pm, Holy Ghost Parish Center 
HOLY HOUR 
Tuesday,  Oct. 23, 6:00pm, St. Alphonsus Church 


